
Central  Information  Commission 

CIC Bhavan, 

Baba Gangnath Marg, 

Munirka 

New  Delhi -110067 

 

F.No. 1/1/2018-MR-CIC                   Dated:  09-07-2018 
 

  

To 

Shri. Mohd Sharib  

D-6, 1st floor, Abul Fazal enclave, 

Jamia Nagar, Okhla  

Delhi- 110025 

 

Subject:  RTI application Regn. No. CICOM/R/2018/80048 dt. 04.07.2018 seeking information 

under RTI Act, 2005 

 

Sir, 

        With reference to RTI application Regn. No. - CICOM/R/2018/80048 dt. 04.07.2018, the 

requisite information is as follow.  

The information sought for break up of total no of RTI filled and answered by various 

ministry under Central Government for the year 2016-2017 is available on Central 

Information Commission website – www.cic.gov.in under Annual Reports or direct link- 

http://www.cic.gov.in/reports/37 . The Annual report for the year 2017-2018 is yet to be 

compiled in the commission for lying on the table of both the houses of Parliament of India 

(Lok Sabha and Rajya Sabha). Thereafter, it will be uploaded to the website of Central 

information Commission- cic.gov.in.  

In case you are not satisfied with the reply, you may prefer an appeal to the First 

Appellate Authority, Central Information Commission   at the address given below within 30 

days of receipt of this letter. 

 

Shri. Rakesh Kumar Singh 

FAA & Addl. Secretary 

Address: Room No. 502 

CIC Bhavan, Baba Gangnath Marg, 

New Delhi 

 

(Jeewan Chandra) 

CPIO/Consultant (M&R) 

 

Copy to: 

1. Shri A.K. Sharma, CPIO, RTI Cell, CIC 

 

http://www.cic.gov.in/
http://www.cic.gov.in/reports/37

